
Year Three Curriculum Information-Summer term 2014.  

 

 

Literacy 

 

This term is off to an exciting start in Year 3. We have been 

selected to participate in the storytelling festival during the 

second week of the term. We will be re-telling the story of The 

Gingerbread Man with storytelling actions. From this we will be 

re-writing the stories with our own twists. After the half term 

we will be embracing the end of year play by learning all about 

play-scripts.  

Numeracy 

 

Numeracy lessons will typically be three times a week this term 

and will focus on our addition and subtraction and how to solve 

word problems. We will be advancing our written methods in all 

the four operations, too. In the ICE zone there is a focus on 

number bonds and fractions as well as the shape work in the 

blocks. 

Science 

 

Our unit for Science is helping plants grow well. A perfect time 

of the year to get out into the garden and research into plants 

and what they require to grow to their full potential. We will be 

learning about the insides of a plant and how all the parts of 

the plant work together.   

ICT 

 

The children will be using ICT across a range of lessons and 

within the ICE zone using Starz to research and explore their 

questions. The children will also be using the bee bots to 

programme. 

Geography and 

History 

 

This term we are exploring the theme of Seaside. The 1,2,3 

ICE zone looks fantastic with a rock pool, a fish and chip shop 

and a Punch and Judy show. The children will be exploring the 

history of seaside towns and how they developed our tourist 

industry. 

P.E 

 
 

During this term the children will have a range of different PE 

lessons including Gymnastics on a Monday, Games with Mr Franco 

on a Tuesday, Dance on a Wednesday and Indian Drumming on a 

Thursday. Year 3 are also privileged to have a specialist PE 

coach to teach them Cricket on a Thursday afternoon. Year 3 

have a 2 week timetable and the children will have all of the 

above sports at least once every two weeks. 

Music 

 

Every Thursday morning the year three class will be attending 

Indian drumming. Indian drumming provides knowledge in 

rhythmic beat and pattern. Also, every Wednesday morning 

there will be a music class covering different areas for the 

children to practise and explore.  We will also have the KS2 end 

of year play which we will be practising for.  

 


